### Week beginning

19/06/23

#### STAR moments

What a wonderful week in the sun last week! How impressed were you with the children's performance at the Hackney Empire? We thought each and every one of our year 4 children were amazing, we are so proud of them all. What a memory. We have some programmes from the evening if you do not manage to get one please ask.

We were also very busy with our Multiplication Tables Check which all of the children worked really hard in. Well done Year 4!

Golden Lunch 4HS: Precious 4R: Kevin 4L: Rylee

Happy Leaf 4HS: Safaa 4R: Marjia 4L: Naeem



# Year 4 Newsletter

#### This week's learning:

This week, week 3, we will continue to focus on our Healthy Hearts theme across the curriculum. Year 4 have completed their Multiplication Tables Check and the children worked so hard to complete this. As writers, we will be applying all of our learning from the three-week cycle to complete our final piece - the hot write - which will be an information text about the digestive system. As scientists, we have an incredibly exciting week ahead! We will trying to explain why different animal feeding types have different teeth. We have a variety of animal skulls to observe and draw which is exciting!

As Theologians, we will be looking at the statistics of the religions in Newham before we move onto designing a poster to showcase different religious traditions! As geographers, we will focus on regions, countries and cities of the United Kingdom. Finally, this week we will be using clay to make a small bowl to hold our seasonal salad dressing we will be making in design and technology in a couple of weeks. The children will bring these home at the end of term.

We're set for some warm weather again this week so please do apply sunscreen to your child in the morning. They can also wear a hat to school for outdoor playtimes. Children do not need to bring their jumpers to school. If they do, please ensure they are labelled with their names to avoid misplacement and mix ups.

#### Hydration

As you are aware children are allowed to bring a bottle of water into school everyday to help them stay hydrated especially during the hot weather. Please do not send children in with glass bottles.

Golden Lunch

A child from each class is selected to have a special lunch with Ms Von on a Friday! These children will have made an excellent effort in their handwriting and presentation in their independent work.

Well done to all the children chosen this week. Enjoy your Headteacher's Golden Lunch!

#### Over to you...Home learning

Please remember to carry on with Mathletics, Times
Tables RockStars and Bug Club and to work on spellings
that are sent home each week. Try to read with your child
throughout the week and ask them questions about what
they have read. Practise the times tables with your child,
they need to recall them within 6 seconds of a question
being asked. Have a go as a family, how quick are you?

## Keep in touch!

#### Email:

year4@star.newham.sch.uk
Twitter:@Star\_Primary
Website:https://star.newham.
sch.uk/

Phone: 020 7476 5336